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87% 5+A*- C GCSE passes 
 

Congratulations to the Class of 2013 who achieved staggering results. Many of our A Level students are now 
on their way to their first choice University and we were very pleased with the 87% of students leaving us with 
5 or more A*C GCSE passes (61% with English and Maths). Year 11 also achieved a brilliant 96% 5 or more 
A*G grades including English and Maths. Well done to everyone.  

 

Dr S Bizley - Headteacher 

OPEN EVENTS 
Our open events for Year 7’s starting in September 2014 are as follows: 
 
Open Evening – Wednesday 18th September 2013 – 6.00pm-8.00pm 
Open Morning – Thursday 19th September 2013 – 9.15am-10.45am 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE THE SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSING AT 1.20pm ON WEDNESDAY 18TH 
SEPTEMBER IN PREPARATION FOR THE OPEN EVENING 
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Live Comedy Night 

with Ginny Davis 

  

Tickets  

£5 by phone 01865 374971  

Or email: finance@gosford-hill.ocnmail.net 

OR Barclays Bank in Kidlington 

Tuesday 1st October 2013 

Time: 07.30 pm to 9.30pm 

Gosford Hill School 

An entertaining and 
witty show 

describing a middle 
aged mum`s efforts 

to keep       
everything running 
smoothly as chaos 

unfolds. 

Friends of Gosford Hill School  
invite parents to a 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to…. 
Mei Kwan Fung – a former Gosford Hill School student.  I recently received a letter from Somerville 
College, Oxford University informing me that Mei Kwan had achieved a First in her third year 
examinations in 2013. 
 
The letter stated that they would be pleased to welcome entrants from our school and hope that Mei 
Kwan’s success at the college will be an encouragement to other applicants. 
 
Dr S Bizley - Headteacher 
 


